
 

 

 
 
 
 
May 31, 2022 
 
 
David Felderhof 
Zephyr Gold USA Ltd 
1959 Upper Water Street, Suite 1300 
Halifax,  Nova Scotia, B3J 3N2  
Canada
 
 
Re: Dawson Gold Mine – File No. M-2021-046 

Zephyr Gold USA Ltd 
 112d-2 Hard Rock  
 Reclamation Application 
 
Dear David Felderhof: 
 
On May 27, 2022 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety concluded its review of the Hard Rock 
Reclamation Permit Application submitted to the Division on July 2, 2021.  The decision reached by the 
Division is:  Withdraw.  Applicant requested to withdraw application. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me by telephone at (303) 866-3567 x 8169, or by email at 
Tim.cazier@state.co.us 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Angela Bellantoni, EAI 
  
 
 
 

 
 


	May 31, 2022

